
Dear Valued Patient, 

We are currently experiencing technical difficulties with our 
appointment scheduling system. As a result, some patients may 
have received reminders to schedule an appointment, even if they 
already have one. If you already have an appointment scheduled, 
please disregard this message. 

To confirm your appointment, you can log into your portal account 
at mypatientvisit.com or call our office and wait for the next 
available representative. We sincerely apologize for any 
confusion this may have caused. 

 

https://www.mypatientvisit.com/#/login
https://www.mypatientvisit.com/#/login

